
w
w

w
.s

tp
au

ls
lu

th
er

an
.n

et
 

UPCOMING DATES 
Apr 22 Sports Banquet 
Apr 22 Class Easter Parties 
Apr 24 Preschoolers will sing 
  in the 11:05 church  
  service 
Apr 29 Spring Music Program 
  and Art Fair  
May 1  8th grade confirmation 

May 2-6  Teacher Appreciation 
  Week 
May 3  4th grade wax  
  museum 
May 6  Mother’s Day tea 
  (1st and 2nd grades) 
May 11 6th-8th grade band 
  concert (at Bishop Mac) 
May 11 Preschool program 
May 12 8th grade banquet 
May 12 4th & 5th grade band 
  concert (at Bishop Mac) 
May 13-14 8th grade class trip 
May 16 Preschool Spring Picnic 
  Day  
May 16 Partnership hour  
  submission  
May 19 8th grade graduation 
May 20 Last day of preschool 
May 25 PTL picnic 
May 26  Last day of school! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 2nd-6th is Teacher Apprecia-
tion Week. We are excited to spoil 
our teachers! Planning is well under-
way.  Please check Fast Direct for 
messages from your class reps!  
 
Tuition for NEXT School Year 
FACTS tuition accounts for the 2022
-2023 school year will be set up and 
finalized in the coming weeks.  If 
you would like any changes made 
to your payment plan, please con-
tact the school office via Fast Di-
rect or 815-932-0312. 
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The annual St. Paul's Athletic Ban-
quet is Friday, April 22nd at 6:00 
p.m. Seating will be in the bleach-
ers and there will be desserts avail-
able after the banquet. We look for-
ward to celebrating the many 
achievements of our Tigers ath-
letes from this school year. Thank 
you to everyone for all you have 
done to make this a fun and suc-
cessful year; we look forward to 
seeing you on Friday evening!  
 
 
 
 
 
Spring Program and Art Fair 
Our students will be divided into 
two groups for the program on April 
29th. Kindergarten-4th grades will 
begin at 6:30 and 5th-8th grades 
will be at 7:30.  Each portion of the 
program will be about 30 minutes.  
 
Doors will open at 6:00.  With there 
being two separate groups and 
preschool having their program on 
a separate day, we will have no 
early bird seating. If you are 
coming in for the second half only, 
we ask that you respectfully remain 
quiet in the hallway until the first 
group is done.  
 
Mrs. Benson sent a message on 
Fast Direct regarding attire; please 
have your child wear clean blue 
jeans and a bright spring colored 
solid t-shirt.  No decorations, writ-
ing, or logos on the front. 
 
Students’ art work will be displayed 
throughout the building (rather than 
just in the cafeteria) so family and 
friends can view the art either be-
fore or after the program. 
 
 

http://www.stpaulslutheran.net/

